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The Weymouth School Committee met on April 26, 2016 in the Mary J. Livingstone 
Humanities Center at Weymouth High School.  The meeting was called to order at 7:04 
p.m. by Chairperson Lisa Belmarsh with the following members present:  Ms. Flemer, 
Mrs. Nardone, Mrs. Sheehan, Dr. Sullivan and Mrs. Curran.   Mayor Hedlund arrived at 
7:18 p.m. 
 
The meeting began with the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag. 
 
Chair Belmarsh announced that one candidate for Superintendent of Schools would be 
interviewed this evening:  Dr. Jennifer Curtis-Whipple. 
 
Chair Belmarsh started the meeting by thanking Vinnie and Marie Jankord for their 
donation of refreshments for this evening’s meet and greet as well as Ace Hardware for 
their donation of water.   
  
Chair Belmarsh reviewed the format for the interview and invited Dr. Curtis-Whipple to 
come forward. 
 
 Dr. Curtis-Whipple, currently Assistant Superintendent for Instruction and Curriculum 
for Weymouth Public Schools, thanked the School Committee for the opportunity and 
provided them with an opening statement that included a review of her professional 
experience.  Each School Committee member then proceeded to ask Dr. Curtis-
Whipple questions about her experience, goals and visions to which she responded.  
Dr. Curtis-Whipple closed by stating she was excited by this opportunity and would be 
honored to be the Superintendent of the Weymouth Public Schools team.    
 
Chair Belmarsh then stated the process will move forward and next steps will be 
discussed at the next full School Committee meeting on April 28, 2016.   
 
The next meeting of the Weymouth School Committee is scheduled for April 28, 2016 at 
7:00 p.m. in the Mary J. Livingstone Humanities Center. 
 
At 8:39 p.m., on motion of Ms. Flemer, seconded by Mrs. Sheehan, it was unanimously 
voted to adjourn. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
      ______________________________ 
      Gail Sheehan, Secretary 
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